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On Saturday, September 22nd, 2007 communities worldwide will participate in the
thirteenth annual “Kids Day International™,” a Health, Safety, and Environmental
Awareness Day. Dr. David Covey will be sponsoring the event locally from 12:00
noon until 3:00 pm at Arc-En-Ciel Elementary School in Orleans.
The event will provide essential information on crime prevention, child safety, and
environmental awareness. Dr. Covey’s office will donate special child ID cards to
every child who attends, and Ontario Child Find, working with Ottawa Police
Services will be on hand to provide FREE fingerprinting for all the children.
Additionally, there will be special appearances by Little Ray’s Reptile Zoo, who
will be joined by the Ottawa 67’s mascot and Saroughi Tae Kwon Do for martial
arts demonstrations. Ottawa Fire Services is bringing a fire truck and will teach
fire safety tips to the children. Dr. David Covey will provide FREE health
screenings, and will be have vital information on disease prevention and health
promotion. “We will also provide free balloons, food and fun for everyone. There
will be special give-aways and free prize drawings as well! In addition we are
raising money for the Children’s Wish Foundation!” says Dr. Covey.
The event is free, and “this year is especially exciting for Kids Day
International™, as it is being represented nationally by celebrity spokesperson
Jonathan Lipnicki, star of such films as Jerry Maguire with Tom Cruise, and
Stuart Little 1 and 2” commented national event founders Drs. Theresa and
Stuart Warner. “We encourage the entire community to join Dr. David Covey by
participating Saturday at this unique, fun-filled community awareness event!”

